LEARNING POST ACADEMY'S ASE PRESENTS

OUR HALLOWEEN PARTYII

ON OCTOBER 27TH, 2022
FROM 3.00-4.30PM IN THE MPR ON CAMPUS.

JOIN US FOR A FUN AFTERNOON OF ...
o A COSTUME CONTEST
o GAMES
o THEMED SNACKS
o AND MORE!

HALLOWEEN COSTUME GUIDELINES AT SCHOOL

In efforts to ensure a safe and enjoyable halloween experience for all students, please be aware

of the following guidelines:
1. All school rules apply, including the dress code.
2.  No masks
3. No fake weapons
4. No costumes that ridicule or otherwise demean others’ race, religion, ethnicity, gender, sexual orientation,
policital party, etc.
5. Be respectful to everyone.
6. Shoes must be worn at all times.

7. No clown costumes.

Please be advised that we reserve the right to exercise our discretion in regard to the appropriateness of a student’s
costume. If we find a student’s costume does not follow the guidelines, the student will be required to change or will
be sent home. Additionally, any prohibited items that are brought to school will be confiscated and may not be

returned.



